
 

 

CHOIR PERFORMANCE DRESS 

 

Parents and Choir Members have been co-operative with requested uniform dress as detailed below. 

Thank You!  

The desire for an enhancement of the appearance of the choral groups when they sing from the front 

of the Sanctuary is reasonable and we have found a way to honor it. After discussion with Music 

Committee, Staff and representative parents, a consensus was reached that parents work with a very 

simple format patterned after the example of many school choirs. The consensus continues to be to 

send your children/teens to services and concerts dressed: 

Boys: White shirt, dark tie, and black, navy blue or very dark brown pants.  

Girls: White blouse or sweater, black, navy blue or very dark brown skirt or slacks.  

Please Note >>> In recent seasons, some choir members have come dressed in ways that are tasteful, 

but are variants of the above, such as black tops, white buttons. Some have had black and white 

stripes, dots, etc. While these outfits are nice in themselves and appropriate for church, they do make 

their wearers conspicuous and the uniformity is lost. So, please do your best to give our choirs 

consistency in their appearance.  

It is our hope that this request will be minimally inconvenient to parents and enhance the worship 

experience for all involved. Your support in this and so many other ways is very deeply appreciated and 

not taken for granted!  

Sincerely,  

 

Joel Krott and the Music Committee 


